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ROSE CHAIR 

HIGHGATE 

CAAC

Highgate CAAC feels that it is very important that all the points made by English Heritage are fully taken into 

account. Alterations to the interior of this very important house should be kept to a minimum and should be 

reversible if at all possible (e.g in the case of the balustrade). The designs for the Cutting should be 

sympathetic both to the Gothic chapel and to the the modernist house avoiding pastiche.
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